
  
 
 

 
 

Dear Families, 

 

The fun and excitement of a Scholastic Book 

fair has come to our school! To adapt to our 

changing needs. Scholastic has developed a 

Virtual Book Fair to provide an opportunity 

for our students and families to experience 

the joy of reading together.  

  
Our Scholastic Virtual Book Fair starts today, Monday, November 30th 

and runs for a 14-day period, ending on Friday, December 11th, 2020.  

 

Visit our school’s Book Fair site using this link:  

 
https://bookfairs-canada.myshopify.com/pages/5151944 
 

Give the gift of 

reading this Christmas 

season and support 

our school library!   
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